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Some of you may have received an email this morning that looks like it came
from me at the FGFOA.   IT DID NOT. 

This is a phishing email and did not come from me or the FGFOA.  The FGFOA
does not use electronic signatures for member invoicing. 

Please do not open the attachment and delete the email. 
 

Below is what the email looks like.

Please contact Jill Walker (850) 701-3688 if you have questions. 
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